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Spotlight on Year 1 

It has been a busy week in Year 1! 
In English we have been writing our own versions of the story Percy the Park Keeper which have included 
some very exciting and creative endings to the story. It has been wonderful to see the progress made from 
each child since the beginning of the year in their writing as we have flicked through their English books this 
week! 

 
 
 
In maths we have been learning all about time. 
We  began the week by looking at the days of 

the week and the months of the year and have 
ended the week    looking at how time can be 

measured in seconds, minutes and hours ( there 
was some slight concern with Class 3’s cleanli-

ness as some  argued that a    shower would 
take 10 seconds as opposed to 10 minutes!) 

 
 
 

 
Year 1 also had their Sports Day on Tuesday and despite the heat put on a performance that showed the 
athletes that they are as well as their brilliant sportsmanship. They were brilliant and had lots of fun! 
Wednesday saw the return of our annual Nugent Care morning. The children loved spending their money 
for a wonderful cause on activities, sweets and treats and toys! It’s safe to say they had a great time! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In PSHE we have been learning all about the use of money and needs and wants. We identified things that 
are needs and those that are wants! 
We ended our week with our final DT project! Our mini architects came out for the afternoon as we built our 
marble runners. They worked brilliant as teams to create some amazing final pieces. 
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Message from Headteacher  

 

 

Dear parents and grandparents, 

Thank you to all the parents and grandparents who supported all the children during Sports Days.  All the 

children were magnificent and competed well. 

Nugent Care – Another wonderful Nugent Care morning took place on Wednesday morning.  I am always 

amazed by the generosity of all our families when supporting the Nugent Care event.  Everyone had a 

wonderful morning and we have raised just over £1,000  AMAZING!! 

Please can I remind parents that suncreams must be applied at home and that school staff cannot apply 

suncream in school.  Hayfever medication must be taken in the morning too. Children are welcome to 

bring a cap or summer hat into school when the sun is shining. 

Reminder – We have several children in school with severe nut allergies.  There can be no raw nuts or nut 

products brought into school.  Please check snacks and packed lunches carefully.  All snacks need to be 

healthy! 

Wishing all our families a wonderful weekend, 

 

Mr P Bates 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Anne’s Church Bulletin  
The Bulletin is available on the Church website:  stannes-ormskirk.org.uk  
A link is available at the bottom of every page on our school website also.  
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Curriculum News  

Nursery  
 
Reception   
 
Year 1  

Year 2  See this weeks Spotlight. 

Year 3  

Year 4   
 
Year 5  
 
 
Year 6 
  

 Curriculum News  

 
Nursery  The children were really excited to show their families their skills on Sports Day.  All the        
children have worked hard practicing so it was really nice to see them show everyone how good they 
are.  The children cheered for their friends and supported each other.  We were very proud of them all,       
we hope you enjoyed it as much as the children did. 
 
Star of the Week:  Albie L                                     Mission Statement: Alana G 

 
Reception  What busy week in Reception! We enjoyed Sports Day on Monday; we all tried our very best 
and competed so well! In maths we have been learning about positional language and then drawing our 
own maps. In music we have continued to explore sounds of transport and this week we focussed on        
cars- thinking about the tempo of the sounds.  
 
Year 1    See Spotlight 

 
Year 2    We have had a busy and exciting week in Year 2. This week we stared our rehearsals for our 
end of Year 2 play...'Edwina the Penguin Saves the Day". The children have been working hard to learn  
their lines and songs. We also went on our school trip to Coronation park where we went on a Summer   
walk and looked at the habitats within the park.  
 

Year 3  This week, Year 3 have enjoyed their very first experience of being sellers at the Nugent Care 
event, where they made lots of money selling their wide and variety goods.  At their Sports Day they loved 
jumping hurdles, balancing egg on spoons and completing a baton race.    

Year 4   Year 4's stalls for our Nugent Care event were fantastic- we had lots of fun and hopefully raised 
lots of money.  The children were absolutely fantastic at sports day.  They were sensible, supportive and 
competed to a high standard in the glorious sunshine! Well done to you all!!! 
 

Year 5   Year 5 are budding engineers - we have built some amazing model bridges out of wood with 
pulleys and hinges; now we are working on cars with as little friction as possible. We have also been learning 
how to create a Greek salad and design Greek statues. Everything is Greek to us! 
 

Year 6   Year 6 thoroughly enjoyed their final Nugent Care Day this week. Their stalls were creative and 
different and included hair spray, crocheted chicks, ice cream and magic tricks! We were blown away by 
their enterprise! Class 14 also enjoyed a locomotive themed day creating trains and driving them in the   
media suite - Class 13 will be doing it next week.  
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Star of the Week Mission Statement 

All of Class 12 Charlotte O 

Elvern N Geva F 

Maci -Lea S Jake C 

Maisie F Beau O 

Yasmin-Mae C Billy B 

Penny B Jack S 

Ellie-Mae S Luna J 

Orlaith  O Summer M 

Thomas L Sienna M 

Connor H Aaron P 

Chantelle P Ruby T 

Jayden J Maisie D 

Darcie MR Mora F 

Primrose Mc Jasmine W 

Attendance for Week Ending 21/06/2024 

   Class 3 are the winners of the      
Attendance Award for this week in 

Key Stage 1 

Class No Pupils 
% Attend-

ance 
Sessions 
Missed 

Rank 

Class 1 21 95.20% 10 2 

Class 2 23 90.90% 21 4 

Class 3 25 95.60% 11 1 

Class 4 24 79.60% 49 6 

Class 5 25 92.00% 20 3 

Class 6 24 90.80% 22 5 

Class 12 are the winners of the      
Attendance Award for this week in 

Key Stage 2 

Class 7 24 89.60% 35 7 

Class 8 22 96.10% 9 2 

Class 9 32 88.80% 36 8 

Class 10 32 93.80% 20 5 

Class 11 25 94.00% 15 3 

Class 12 24 98.30% 4 1 

Class 13 31 91.60% 26 6 

Class 14 30 93.90% 19 4 
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£2.00 
 

 
for each other child is required.  

     PTA News 



    

         

   

St. Anne’s  

Catholic Primary School   

Newsletter 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


